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NORTH CENTRAL ANIMAL CARE CENTER WINS AWARD 
 

Los Angeles Animal Services’ North Central Animal Care Center was recognized by the 
American Institute of Architects, Architectural Foundation of Los Angeles with a Design 
Green award.  The Design Green award is a competition to honor projects that integrate 
exceptional design with new high performance standards for sustainability, LEED 
certified for their effectiveness while redefining architecture.  The City’s North Central 
Animal Care Center which is a certified LEED gold building, has also received: 

• American Institute of Architects Design Award; 

• “Best Green Building” award by California Construction Publications for McGraw 
Hill Companies; 

• “Community Impact Award” from the Los Angeles Business Council; and 

• “Exceptional Achievement Award” from the Southern California Development 
Forum. 

Mayor Antonio Villaraigosa offered his congratulations. 

"The North Central Animal Care Center has been one of the City's premiere examples 
of sustainable design," he said.  "I congratulate the Department of Animal Services, the 
Bureau of Engineering and the design team of Barton Choy and Tracy Stone for their 
multiple award-winning accomplishments." 
 

For more information or assistance call LA Animal Services at 1-888-452LA-PET1/1-888-452-7381 
(TTY Hearing impaired: 877-875-8205) or visit the website at www.LAAnimalServices.com 
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